March 13, 2012

I would like to request permission for FBLA to attend the State Leadership Conference at the Galt House in Louisville, Kentucky. The conference will be held April 23-25, 2012. I will be taking 7 students to network, compete in competitive events, and attend various workshops.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you,
Angela Baker
FBLA Advisor
APPROVED:  Roxann Booth, Principal, 3/13/12
